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Garden Party 

We are looking forward to welcoming you  to our Garden Party 

tomorrow. It is exciting to see it return this year and we offer a 

huge thank you to those who have already given so much time to 

organising the event and to those helping over the weekend.  We 

hope you will enjoy attending with your families. The procession 

begins at the front of school at 12:30pm. 

Disco  

It is lovely to see so many children excited about this evening’s 

disco. The disco starts at 6pm and all children will need to be 

accompanied by an adult. Tickets are available on the door if you 

haven’t yet purchased one.  

Swimming Pool 

Children have started their swimming lessons and some have had 

their fun session. It has been lovely to have the pool on site and 

hear the children enjoying using it. 

Sports Day 

Sports day will be on Friday 15th July. 

Children should come dressed in their 

school PE kit. KS1 races will be 9:15-10:15 

and KS2 10:30—12. All races will take place on the grass area at 

the front of school. Children in Y6 will then be free to go home 

for lunch and meet back at St Oswald at 1:45pm for our Leaver’s 

Service.  

Brereton Teddy Bears 

Our next session is on Thursday 7th July.  Ethos Council will be 

running a mini sports day for all of those in attendance.  

SRE Week 

The week beginning the 11th July, Y1-6 will have three SRE (Sex 

and Relationship Education) lessons.  The content of these 

lessons are carefully planned and structured.  If you would like to 

view the resources in advance please contact the office.   

Headlice 

We have had some reports of headlice.  Please check your child’s 

hair and treat accordingly. 

 

Holiday Reading  

Jude from Holmes Chapel Library visited on Wednesday to 

introduce the Summer Reading Challenge. This year The 

Gadgeteers are promoting reading. Jude shared the huge range 

of books children can choose from including cooks books, coding 

books and books about caring for pets. She also showed the 

scratch and sniff stickers and poster to collect. Please do not 

worry if you have overdue books, have lost your card or have not 

joined the library. Jude is very keen to welcome you and the 

librarians will help children sign up to the Summer Reading 

Challenge.  

 

Science Winners! 

Well done to Izzy, Dougie, Nina and Josh who won science books 

this morning. Mr Cotton entered everyone who has submitted 

science selfies into the draw. He will be re-launching the award 

next year—so look out for more information.  
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